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President's Corner: Kaeleigh Moffitt is Welcomed as 
the New WFWP USA President 
Greetings to our many readers of the Logic of Love newsletter, 
  

It is my great honor and pleasure to be welcomed as the new president 

for the Women's Federation for World Peace USA this month. I feel 

tremendously grateful for the legacy of WFWP which was laid by so many 

amazing women including our former Presidents: Mrs. Nora Spurgin, Mrs. 

Alexa Ward, and of course, Mrs. Angelika Selle. I am fortunate to know each 

of them in different capacities, and I am so grateful for their whole-hearted 

support of my appointment. 
  

During both the 30th anniversary celebration and our presidential transition 

ceremony, I was moved and humbled by the work of WFWP over the past 

three decades. I understand the significance of this appointment and offer 

you my sincerest commitment to continuing the legacy of WFWP onwards 

and upwards. I am especially grateful to Mrs. Angelika Selle who, over the 

past few months, has supported me and this transition by offering her 

wisdom, experiences and encouragement. She has worked closely with me 

this month and will continue on as a Special Advisor to WFWP USA in the 

coming months...  
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Looking Back and Into the Future 

Dear esteemed friends and readers of the Logic of Love News, 

  

It was with deepest gratitude and a sense of accomplishment that, after 13 

years of service, I was able to pass the baton to my next-generation successor, 

Mrs. Kaeleigh Moffitt, at our Presidential Transition Ceremony and 

Celebration. The event was held on February 11, 2023, at The Washington 

Times Ballroom in Washington, DC. 

  

I was most moved and humbled to receive many accolades—so much praise, 

appreciation, and love—from the many leaders, associates, colleagues, and 

friends who spoke at this very beautifully prepared program. One special 

speaker took me by surprise, as she stopped by the program unannounced: 

Dr. Susan Johnson Cook, the former Ambassador at Large for International 

Religious Freedom in the Obama administration. She shared heartfelt and 

humbling remarks about me for the occasion.  

In the transition ceremony, in my 12-minute address, "Looking Back and Into 

the Future," I recalled how in 2010 I began this important role and mission. 

At that time, I deeply studied the words of the co-founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han 

Moon, and asked our Creator how we could advance WFWP's already 

remarkable foundation and bring it to the next level. I received three clear 

points of inspiration, which, as I look back, have all come to pass, as well as 

so much more! And for that I am forever grateful!...   

  

  

 

  

   

  

  

Passing the Baton: WFWP USA Presidential 
Transition Ceremony & Celebration 

On February 11, 2023, a momentous WFWP USA Presidential Transition 

Ceremony was held in the ballroom of The Washington Times to honor and 

thank outgoing WFWP USA President Angelika Selle for her incredible 13 

years of service and welcome Mrs. Kaeleigh Moffitt as her successor. It was 

an afternoon of celebration and recognition of all that WFWP USA has 

accomplished under former President Selle’s leadership, with moving 

testimonies, inspirational speeches and an official passing of the baton 

ceremony.   
  

More than 100 ladies and gentlemen from near and far came to attend the 

three-hour event in person, and 135 participants joined through Zoom, 

including international guests from Canada, Austria and India.... 
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Heart, Mind, and Spirit: WFWP New Jersey Starts the 
New Year with Health and Wellness 

The beginning of the year always brings a time of reflection on the previous 

year as well as thinking about what the next year will bring. Some may make 

resolutions and goals for what they’d like to focus on or accomplish in the 

new year. At WFWP in New Jersey, we wanted to start off the new year 

with a fun and memorable program focused on health and wellness. 

Especially as women, we so often give and give to those around us—our 

families, our jobs, our children, our homes—but when we take a moment 

for self-care and mindful relaxation, we can be rejuvenated to give from 

our whole and authentic hearts.  
  

Thus, on January 28, 2023, about 60 participants gathered at the Clifton 

Public Library – Allwood Branch for “Heart, Mind, and Spirit: Health and 

Wellness Day.” Smiles were all around as we met with new friends and 

enjoyed some of the activities set up: adult coloring, dominos, and card 

games. Especially popular was the paint a rock activity where people could 

paint a fun design on a rock for their garden or potted plants. Participants 

also flocked to the hand massages, where they also learned a little bit about 

reflexology. It was also a family friendly affair, with toys and games available 

for kids while moms got to connect and participate....  
  

 

  

   

  

  

WFWP Canada Builds Bridges of Trust and Love  

The Women’s Federation for World Peace (WFWP) Canada hosted a 

bilingual Women of Faith Webinar on Monday, January 30th, 2023.  There 

were 53 participants in attendance.  The theme of the webinar was “Women 

of Faith—building bridges of trust and love between cultures, races and 

religions”     

WFWP President Lilly Tadin invited participants via email where she said 

the following:  
  

“This event is for women of all faiths. Together, we can experience the power 

of unity and discover new ways to strengthen our families, communities, 

nations and the world. 
  

Through these webinars, we can learn and empower each other as well as 

explore new ways to work together and engage our communities toward the 

needed positive change.” 
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Upcoming WFWP Events: Global and Local 
  
Check out the calendar for exciting upcoming events. 
  

 

  

WE'D LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

PLEASE SEND YOUR FEEDBACK, CONTRIBUTIONS & IDEAS TO: wfwp.newsletter@ 
gmail,com 
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